
 

 

11.02.2024 
 

CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that, as per the directions from SPEA, there will be no 

onsite classes tomorrow, i.e 12th Feb. 2024 (Monday), due to bad weather 

conditions. 

The classes will be held online for grades I to IX & XI as per the timetable. 

The meeting ID & password will be shared through parent log-in. 

 

There will be no classes for Pre-KG – KG 2 tomorrow. 

 

The exams for Gr. IX & XI and the educational trip for Pre-KG and KG-2 

scheduled for tomorrow has been postponed. The new date will be 

intimated later. 

 

Thanks & regards, 
 
 
Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 
 


